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Dear applicant, 
When we thought of the qualities which would make a good 
headteacher for St. Oswald’s Catholic Primary School, lots of 
different things came to mind.  
 
We believe the best headteachers are resilient and always try 
their best. They must be kind, caring and warm hearted and 
good listeners. We would like them to be a fair person who is 
respectful to all of our school community, and who we can 
trust to do the right thing and keep us safe.  
 
We believe they must have good ideas for the future of our 
school, ensuring it continues to be an amazing learning 
environment, as well as trusting in the potential of the children 
who learn here.  
 
Finally, and most importantly, they should guide us all to live 
out our Mission Statement ‘Together with Jesus, we will learn 
and grow in faith’. 
 
St. Oswald’s School Council 
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